
 

                           CHS               
MORNING REPORT 

Tuesday, March 12, 2024 
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Corn dogs  

Baked beans 

Chips  

Veggie 

sidekick 

 

 

Chicken 

spaghetti 

Green beans 

Garlic bread 

Fruit  

Stuffed 

pepperoni 

pizza 

Corn  

Salad  

Chicken 

crispitos  

Chili beans 

Chips & salsa 

Fruit  

Hamburgers 

Chips 

sidekick 

Fruit  

 

 

 

 FCA will be meeting 

today at 11:55 

 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                    

                        
                                                                                                    

                                                                                               

 
 

 

 

 

 

ACT TEST DATES:  

April 8th  – Deadline to apply is March 8th. Late registration is March 22nd.  
Remember if you are on free or reduced lunch you can get a waiver to take the ACT free one time your junior and senior  

 

Cheer practice will be from 3:30-5:00 Monday-Thursday. Tryouts will be Friday. 

 
If you are needing a prom dress Once Upon a Dress will be open every Saturday in March from 8-12. See the flyers around the 

school for more information. 

 

Cheer will be selling waters in the office for $1 
 

There is to be no food or drinks other than water in the hallway, library, or classrooms until further notice.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLINIC TIMES 

479-965-0806 

© 965-3016 

Monday-Friday 

8am-5pm 

Lunch 11:30-12:30 

APRN not available on 

Thursdays from 11:30-5 



 

 

 

 

 

Faculty: 

 

Grades are due by Tuesday, March 12th 

 

Teachers are not to use the copier in the office. You are to only use the copier in the teachers’ lounge and the duplo. 

 

Remember to turn in you Teachers Misc ($10) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SENIORS: 

SEE ATTACHED SENIOR PAGE FOR ALL THINGS SENIOR! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COLLEGE VISITS 
Make sure you pre-arrange  
All college visits with your  
Teachers 3 days in advance. 
And bring back your college 
Visit form to the office. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS & DATES: 

 
Attention Senior Student Athletes: 

Applications are now available for a $1000 

AAA/Centennial Bank Scholarship which will be 

awarded to 5 girls and 5 boys. Students must 

have a cumulative GPA of 3.0 and a 21 ACT 

score. Applications are available on Mrs. 

Rachuy's board and are due by April 1st. 

 

Mandy Coats Memorial Scholarship 

Applications are available on Mrs. Rachuy's 

board. Students must have a minimum 2.0 GPA, 

be an active member of a church and/or other 

Christian organization, and plan to attend an 

accredited college or university on a full-time 

basis. Applications may be submitted between 

January 1st and April 1st.  

 
The American College Foundation Visionary 

Scholarship Program is accepting applications for the 

2024-2025 school year. Seniors should see Mrs. 

Rachuy's board for more information.  

 
Applications for the John and Lee Ella McDonald 
Scholarship are available on Mrs. Rachuy's 
board. This is a scholarship specifically for 
Charleston students, so I encourage ALL Seniors 
to apply. Applications must be turned in to the 
office by March 27th, or you can send it on your 
own as long as it is postmarked by March 29th.  

 
The American College Foundation Visionary 
Scholarship Program is accepting applications for 
the 2024-2025 school year. Seniors should see 
Mrs. Rachuy's board for more information.  

 
Applications for the Francis Carol Criss 
Ramsey Scholarship are now available.  
This scholarship is for females that plan 
on pursuing a career in teaching. This is 
a $500 scholarship. Applications are due 
by April 15th.   
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

NCAA 

eligibilitycenter.org 
Athletes should have 

registered with the NCAA 

eligibility center.  Make 

sure you are sending your 

act scores to ncaa by 

putting 9999 in as one of 

the codes when asked 

where you want your 

scores sent.  

FAFSA 
 

October 1, 2023 is the 1st day 

students can complete the 2023-

24 FAFSA. 

Students will use family’s 2022 

tax returns. 

 

FSAID 

Student and guardian will each 

need to get a FSAID at 

fsaid.ed.gov 

 

After October 1st- Students can 

apply for the AR Challenge 

“Lottery” Scholarship at 

scholarship.adhe.edu 

 

Fastweb.com 
Access to 3.1 billion in 

scholarships! 

Do you qualify for a 
PELL GRANT? 

 

Need to narrow down 

prospective colleges? 

Use college comparison charts, 

college information charts, etc to 

choose the right one for you! 

APPLY, 

APPLY, 

APPLY… 

…to several colleges! 

You can always 

 decline later! Make sure to 

apply early, especially for 

housing.  

Let the office know once you 

have applied so we can send 

your transcript, etc. 

SELECTIVE SERVICES 
Registration is required for all 
males 18 and over.  

 sss.gov  

 

SENIOR 

2 0 2 4 

This page should be your GO TO page for all things senior… it 

will have upcoming dates to keep up with- as well as helpful 

tips and hints to help make your year go smooth! 

If you have an Indian 

Card, you need to let 

Mrs. Rachuy know. 

Local scholarships 

are available in the 

spring. 

AR Academic Challenge 

(Lottery): After October 1st this 

application will be available at 

scholarships.adhe.edu and all 

seniors will complete this 

application with Mrs. Rachuy. 



Seniors Continued:  

 

Seniors who are interested in attending ASU-Newport and becoming a high voltage line worker should email 
Mrs. Rachuy for a link to the High Voltage Lineman Scholarship. The recipient will receive a scholarship 
covering tuition and books for the High Voltage Lineman Program at Arkansas State University (ASU) 
Newport, valued at over $8,000. Applications are due by March 31st. 
 

Senior student-athletes with a 3.0 GPA and a 21 should apply for the AAA/Centennial Bank Scholarship. 
Applications are available on Mrs. Rachuy's board and are due April 1st.  
 

Greg Williams from the Fort Smith Fire Department will be here to talk to interested Seniors during advisory on 
March 8th. Interested Seniors should sign up in the office by Wednesday, March 6th.  
 
The Arkansas Association of Pupil Transportation will be awarding one $2,000 scholarship to a graduating 
senior who has a relative who has worked as a school bus driver. You may pick up application from Mrs. 
Rachuy's board. They are due to Mrs. Rachuy, by Tuesday, March 12th.  
 
Seniors who have at least a 2.5 GPA and plan to pursue a teaching career should email Mrs. Rachuy for a link to apply for 
the  $1,000 Future Educators Excellence Scholarship. The application deadline is July 5th.   
 
Seniors who are residents of Franklin County and have an agricultural background OR are pursuing a career 
in the agricultural or family consumer science field should apply for a $500 Franklin County Farm Bureau 
Scholarship. Students should be in the top third of their graduating class and should demonstrate outstanding 
achievement and good citizenship. To apply, students should submit an essay style resume outlining his or her 
qualifications. Students should also include a copy of their high school transcript and their ACT scores.These 
may be dropped off at the Charleston or Ozark Farm Bureau office by March 29th or to Mrs. Rachuy by March 
28th. 
 

Please do not complete the FAFSA at this time. There are changes being made to the forms. Mrs. Rachuy will notify 

Seniors when it is available to complete. 

 

 

 
 


